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Acosta ramp detour planned next week for overhead sign work 
 

Jacksonville – The northbound ramp from Riverside to the Acosta Bridge is scheduled to close 

Monday, October 15 through Wednesday, October 17 each night from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. for 

crews to safely complete overhead sign work, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Motorists will detour to Forest Street and north on Park Street to Water Street to travel back 

across the Acosta Bridge. The ramp will also be closed to pedestrians during this timeframe. 

Motorists and pedestrians are encouraged to follow signs and stay within the limits of orange 

cones and barrels while traveling through work zones. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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